
 

Address: Wellfield Drive, Burnley, Lancashire. BB12 0JD 

Telephone: 01282 436880  

   

       

11th January 2024 

Dear Parents/carers,  

Our amazing school choir are currently rehearsing songs for the Young Voices event in February and 

they have asked if they can perform to family and friends before the big day.  

On Tuesday 30th January we are hosting a Choir and Coffee event 4.30-5.30pm. This will be a wonderful 

opportunity to enjoy the beautiful music and showcase the talent of our pupils.  

The cost of the transport to the event in Manchester is around £500. Before Christmas we raised money 

for this but, we are a little short! Therefore we are asking for a £10 donation for an unlimited ticket (as 

many people as you want to bring) and refreshments. If you are entitled to Pupil Premium tickets are 

priced at £8.  

All the money raised will go towards the Young Voices event and any future events the Choir attend.  

Tickets ae available now on Parent Pay.  

We hope to see as many people as possible supporting our choir.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs. L Fillingham  

Music Teacher  

 

St Mary Magdalene’s RC Primary School 

A Voluntary Academy 

‘Love one Another’ 

Headteacher: Mrs B Loughran 
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